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April 30, 2015

Mr. D. Christie
Secretary and Executive Director
Public Utilities Board
400-330 Portage Avenue
Winnipeg, Manitoba
R3C 0C4

Dear Mr. Christie:

RE: Manitoba Hydro 2015/16 & 2016/17 General Rate Application — Round II
Information Requests

Enclosed please find additional responses to Round II Information Requests from the Public
Utilities Board of Manitoba (“PUB”) and the Consumers’ Association of Canada and
Winnipeg Harvest (“COALITION”).

Manitoba Hydro is also including revised responses to Round I Information Requests
COALITION/MH 1-69 and MIPUG/MH 1-36 which were filed on March 12th and March 23’’,
respectively. The response to COALITION/MH-I-69 has been updated to include the 2015/16
Power Smart Plan as an attachment; MIPUG/MH-I-36 has been updated to clarify the
definition of replacement rate.

Manitoba Hydro is also providing a revised Appendix 9.1 which reflects the following:
• Monthly hydraulic generation, water conditions and extra-provincial energy exchange

data for the period March 2013 to March 2015;
• Revisions to the historical data set for the Total Energy in Reservoir Storage.

Manitoba Hydro is continuing to work towards the completion of the remaining Round II
Information Requests (PUB/MH Il-la-c, PUB/MH 11-2a-b, PUB/MH 11-5 a-c, PUB/MH II
30a-c, PUB/MH II-32a-d, PUB/MH II-67a-c) and will file these with the PUB as soon as
available. Should you have any questions with respect to the foregoing, please do not hesitate
to contact the writer at 204-360-3633 or Brent Czamecki at 204-360-3257.

Yours truly,

MANITOBA HYDRO LAW DIVISION

ODETTE FERNANDES
Barrister & Solicitor

cc: All registered Interveners

Att.


